
 

Notice 

From Health and safety Committee 

This is informed to all students of Srikrishna College that Dr. Arijit Sarkar, MBBS (Cal), 

Medical Officer, will available on 08/04/2024 (Tuesday) from 11:00 am to 01:00 pm in the 

medical room (just behind our college auditorium) of Srikrishna college. Anyone can visit to 

respected doctor for his/her health checkup at free of cost. No appointment or pre-name listing 

is needed in this regard. Student must show their college ID during visit. Student may come 

with their guardian also. 
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